
URRAS OSDAILEAN NAN INNSE GALL GATLIFF 

[The Gatliff Hebridean Hostels Trust] 
Charity no: SCO13660 A Company limited by guarantee Registered no 111557 Scotland 

 

 

Gatliff Hebridean Hostels Trust (Registered Office): 30 Francis Street, Stornoway, Isle of Lewis HS1 2ND 

Web site: www.gatliff.org.uk.  Facebook: Gatliff Hebridean Hostels Trust  Twitter @GatliffHostels 

Contact details of Chairman: Peter Clarke email: peter@gatliff.org.uk; telephone 0790 999 3863 

Twitter @peterclarkeGHHT 

 

CHARGES 

From 1 January 2015 and until further notice 

The charges which apply per person at all Gatliff Hebridean Hostels are as follows:   

 

OVERNIGHT FEE (Over 18 years)        £14.00 

OVERNIGHT FEE (Under 18 years)          £8.00 

OVERNIGHT CAMPING FEE (Per person IRRESPECTIVE OF AGE)     £9.00 

HIRE of SHEET SLEEPING BAG             £2.00 

Membership of the Gatliff Hebridean Hostels Trust      £10.00 

(Hostel open to all.  Membership encouraged but not a pre-requisite for hostel use.) 

 

Please note there is no “Day Use” of the hostel.  The facilities are made available only to 

those who stay overnight and/or camp in the hostel grounds.   

 

PLEASE PAY YOUR FEE TO THE WARDEN 

 

If you arrive late or depart early and the Warden is not available, please leave the fees due 

with a note of your name/address.  The Warden does not live at the hostel. 

 

We trust that you have an enjoyable stay and hope that you found the hostel clean and tidy.  

Please leave the hostel as you would wish to find it. 

 

MEMBERSHIP of the Gatliff Hebridean Hostels Trust is encouraged.  Active participation in 

the work of the Trust would be greatly appreciated.  The Trust is run entirely by volunteers.  

If you wish to join or help the Trust in any way please contact the Trust at the address below. 

 

NEWSLETTERS: The annual Crofters’ Newsletter reports on the entries made in the hostel 

house book.  It is published annually and is sent by post or email to all who leave their full 

address including postal code.  (email only outside UK due to high cost of postage) 

Please note if in future you wish to receive the Newsletter, but have not left a full postal 

address, please email your address to chair@gatliff.org.uk 

 

The Hebridean Hostellers Newsletter is published twice a year and is sent to GHHT 

members. 

 

Comments and suggestions are always welcome.  Please address these to Peter Clarke, 

Chairman, Gatliff Hebridean Hostels Trust.  Contact details below. 

 

http://www.gatliff.org.uk/
mailto:chair@gatliff.org.uk

